## LTYA Board of Director's Meeting

Election of Officers June 1, 2014

The Board of Directors of the Lake Travis Youth Association met on Sunday, June 1, 2014, at the LTYA Headquarters for the purpose of electing officers to the executive committee for the new board year. The meeting called to order by Glenn Smith at 6:36pm.

Board members and Sports Commissioners in attendance were Glenn Smith, Chester Burress, Jerry Rios, Bill Stroud, Corey Hale, Jenni Evans, Josh Sanders, Melissa Nelson, Susanna Cutrone, Adam Johnson and John Trowbridge.

The following officers were elected by the board:
Jerry Rios - President
Peter Maddox - Vice President
Susanna Holt Cutrone - Secretary
Treasurer - Vacant

There was a motion to adjourn the meeting by Bill Stroud at 6:48pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Susanna Juli Cutrono
Susanna Holt Cutrono

LTYA Secretary